
President’s Cabinet Action Notes 
July 2, 2024 

1. Cabinet reviewed and commented on the following standing items: 
a. Marketing and Public Affairs provided the following updates to Cabinet: 

• Assemblymember Freddie Rodriguez held a community BBQ on Saturday. Jill was 
present to provide information regarding Mt. SAC’s programs and services. 

• The on-campus Community Outreach group has met to discuss support to the 
greater community. 

b. Cabinet approved the following revised job descriptions: 
• Admissions and Records Specialist III (revised) 
• Laboratory Technician – Welding (revised) 

c. Cabinet approved the Request to Fill Log for the following positions: 
• Coordinator, Cashier’s Office (temporary out-of-class) 
• Special Project Manager, Maintenance and Operations (temporary out-of-class) 

d. Cabinet received the following diversity, equity, inclusion, social justice, anti-racism, and 
accessibility updates: 
• The High School Diploma graduation was held, and it was a wonderful event 

celebrating the accomplishments of the graduates. 
e. Cabinet received the following enrollment updates: 

• Fall 2024 credit enrollment for day 46 of registration is 7,206 credit FTES compared 
to 9,594 credit FTES during the same day of registration in 2023. However, 
registration commenced much earlier this year.   

2. Cabinet discussed the presentation requested by the Chancellor’s Office at the Vision 2030 
Implementation Meeting, which is scheduled on July 10th . A team from Mt. SAC will be 
providing a presentation on how Mt. SAC is working to integrate Vision 2030 on campus. 
Topics will include the Education and Facilities Comprehensive Plan, integration of DEISA+, 
expanding access to historically underrepresented students, competency-based education, 
increasing noncredit transitions, dual enrollment, and Equity programs. 

3. Cabinet reviewed the 2025-26 Academic Calendar that was approved by the Faculty 
Association Representative Council on April 2, 2024. 

4. Eric Turner provided a presentation regarding the new portal. Enhancements have been 
made to improve the user interface experience, allowing for the creation of a personalized 
dashboard, as well as features for enhanced productivity. 

5. Cabinet reviewed the draft of the July 10, 2024, Board Meeting Agenda. 

  

Dr. Martha Garcia 
President/CEO 

https://www.mtsac.edu/president/cabinet-notes/2024-25/07-july/1b_1_JOB_DESCRIPTION-SS_Admissions_and_Records_Specialist_III_11824-Signed.pdf
https://www.mtsac.edu/president/cabinet-notes/2024-25/07-july/1b_2_JOB_DESCRIPTION-SS_Laboratory_Technician_Welding_52324-Signed.pdf
https://www.mtsac.edu/president/cabinet-notes/2024-25/07-july/1c_RTF_Cover_Sheet_7224-Signed.pdf
https://www.mtsac.edu/president/cabinet-notes/2024-25/07-july/3_DISCUSSION-2025-26_Proposed_Calendar_Rep_Council_approved_04022024.pdf
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6. Madelyn noted that the United Domestic Workers training went well and was attended by 
the Chancellor’s Office Team and other colleges participating. There was discussion on 
how to expand online access to students. 

7. The Governor’s Office is creating the Career Technical Education master plan that includes 
broadly defined principles. They are connecting with the Community College League of 
California to request practitioner input regarding adult learners. 


